
Sunday 

Overflow         9:00 a.m. 
   (Coffee and Donuts) 

Worship           9:30 a.m. 

Faith Communities  
 10:50 a.m. 
 

Wednesday 

Ladies’ Bible Class 10 a.m. 
Bible Classes     7:00 p.m. 
Prayer groups   7:00 p.m. 

February 6, 2022 
 

I Love to be in Your Presence 
 

Welcome – Ken Holsberry 
 

All in All 
On Bended Knee 

 
Prayer 

 
Scripture – Romans 5:1-8 

 
Only By Grace 

Jesus Strong and Kind 
 

Communion Thoughts – Tim Carr 
Communion 

 
Ring Out the Message 

 
Message – Ken Holsberry 

“Awaken: God Loves the Wanderer” 
 

Surround Us, O Lord 
 

Shepherding Prayer – Jerry McGee 
 

We Have Heard the Joyful Sound 
 

Faith Communities meet  
following worship, as well as  

classes for children of all ages! 
 

An attended nursery is also  
available during worship and class. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

February 
 

Wednesday 
Morning Ladies 

Bible Class 
Resumes this 
Wednesday 

 

Bible “PARTY” 
Resumes this 

Thursday 
 

ALL CHURCH 
FAMILY MEETING 

Sunday,  
February 13 
immediately  

following worship 
service 

 
 
 

Welcome,  

everyone!   

Please register 

your attendance 

by scanning this 

QR code.   

 

 

 

 

If you are a  

FIRST TIME 

guest, text 

“Welcome” 

to 940-209-3402  

 
Counting People Because 

People Count 
 

January 30, 2022 

Benevolent                      $154.00 
Contribution               $15,486.00 
Weekly Needs            $13,423.75 

 
Attendance 

Worship Hour                          193 
Faith Communities               DNM 
Children/Youth classes        DNM 

 
       Missions 

Total Needed           $145,000.00 
Total Pledged           $121,702.00 
Given to Date             $48,313.00 
Given this Week           $1,145.00 

Ready to become a Christian? 

Become a part of the  

10th and Broad family? 

Have a special need for prayer? 

If so, after the service go to the  

Prayer Room in the FLC where one of our 

shepherds is waiting to assist you. 

Ministers 
Ken Holsberry 

Preaching Minister 

Larry Suttle 

Associate Minister 

Greg Stanford 

Children’s Minister 

Shane Cannedy 

Youth Minister 

Jeremy Aaron 

College Minister 

Jennifer Aaron 

College Minister 
 

Shepherds 
Kevin Baber 
Marty Cannedy 
Elmer Johnson 
Steve Kizer 
Jerry McGee 

 

 
Welcome, 
Guests! 
We are so glad 
you are here!  
God bless you! 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kid Zone team #2 will be serving this morning. 
Team members include Ami Preston, Natalie Smits, 
Abigale Smits, Lucas Aaron, PJ Navarro,  
Alex Preston, Michelle McBride, Jana Fristoe and 
Greg Stanford. 

February means Valentines 
and that means Love! This 
month we’re going to be 
looking at what God has to 
say about love with a fun, 
home-based, family activity 
called Scripture Pizza.  Pick 
up your own family pizza 

box available in the Atrium this morning. Inside will 
be verses from God’s word about love. Simply read 
the verse together and then write it out on an  
included pizza slice. Decorate your slice and you 
are on your way to building your very own  
Scripture Pizza. The impact of reading scripture 
with your family will be immeasurable! 

 

 

 

 

 

Sunday Morning:  Join us for youth group time 
(7th-12th Grade) every Sunday morning immedi-
ately following worship in the youth wing as we 
study through the Bible looking at how every story 
points to Jesus. 

Game Night:  This evening we will have a youth 
group game night in the youth wing from  
5-7:30pm.  Pizza will be provided.  Join us as we 
eat together, hangout, and play a variety of games 
together. 

Wednesday Night:  Every Wednesday night from  
7-8p.m. in the youth wing, we come together to 
hangout, encourage and pray for one another, and 
discover what it looks like to follow Jesus.   
See you there! 

Spring Retreat:  On March 4-6, we will have our 
Spring Retreat with several area churches at  
Camp Lujo near Lawton, Oklahoma.  The retreat is 
for both middle school and high school.  Cost  
is $30 per person.  Adult sponsors are needed.   
Sign up with Shane. 

 
 

 

 

 

Join us for our Sunday Supper  
at 6:00 this evening! 

 

Our Wednesday night devotional  
will be at 8:00 p.m. at M4C. 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Winter Quarter Schedule 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

Sunday Morning  
 

Faith Communities meet  
following the worship hour  

this morning.    
Wednesday Nights at 7:00 

There are great opportunities  
to be a part of prayer groups  

for the next generations in our church. 
 

“Core 52: Building your Bible IQ  
one verse at time” 

is the topic for the Wednesday evening 
adult class which resumes this week. 

 
There are classes for children of all ages 

on Wednesday night as well! 
  
 

Please be praying for the churches  

who are participating with us  

 in AWAKEN Wichita Falls this month:  

Colonial, Edgemere, First Baptist,  

First United Methodist, FH United Methodist,  

One Life, Redeemer and Welch Street.  

 

We want to thank everyone for the effort 

that went into pulling off such an amazing 

Retirement Luncheon for Elmer!  The food, 

the decorations, the theme, cards and  

especially the gifts and entertainment were 

incredible with the generosity that is so  

typical of this church family.  You filled our 

hearts with love .  Elmer and Linda Johnson 

Family Meeting 

Please plan to attend a  

Family Meeting  

next Sunday, February 13th  

immediately following  

our worship gathering.   

There will be no  

Faith Communities, Youth Group  

or children’s classes so that  

everyone can attend.   

You’ll hear important news  

about our plans going forward  

that you’ll not want to miss. 
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